
                        
 

DEPARTMENT ORDERS NO. 24              18 February 2018 
Series 2017-2018 
 
 

Camp Officer Installation Appreciation and Form 22 Status 
 
 
By the authority vested in me as Commander, Department of Michigan, Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War, it is 

hereby ordered as follows: 

Section 1 – With the end of the month of January, the Camp Officer Installations came to a conclusion.  I extend my 

sincerest appreciation to all Department Representatives serving as Installing Officers where I was unable to do so 

during the prescribed period.    

Section 2 – On behalf of the entire Department, I thank each and every Camp that hosted me and the Department 

Representatives as their guests for the installations.  From my own experiences and from the feedback that I 

received, your hospitality, friendship, and fraternity welcomed us to your meetings and allowed us to see what 

makes each Camp unique, as well as demonstrating what binds us together.  For this Brothers, I am most grateful.   

Section 3 – Per Department Secretary Denney, all Camps have filed their Form 22s before the required deadline.  All 

of your efforts in filing your Camp’s forms in a timely manner are highly appreciated.      

The preceding Department Order is proclaimed this eighteenth day of February in the year of our Lord two 

thousand and eighteen, the one hundred and fifty-first year since the founding of the Grand Army of the Republic, 

and of the two hundred and forty-first year of Independence of these United States of America. 

 

In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty, 

/s/ 

        David S. Smith, LM, PCC 
        Commander, Department of Michigan 
        Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
ATTEST: 

/s/ 

Richard Denney, CC 
Secretary, Department of Michigan 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 


